
As a consequence of the 2002 Act all governing bodies must review their size and composition,
in line with Statutory Guidance. There will also be changes to a number of governing body
procedures.
This session, led by Governor Support Service Development Officers, will provide information
on the new requirements. In particular it will offer an opportunity to chairs, clerks and
headteachers to ask questions relating specifically to their school.

Time

£57.00Cost:

Refreshments will be provided.
Course Leaders: Ninette Taylor & Sue Platt
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